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The Mission of Corpus Christi University Parish is to 

be a sign and instrument of the presence of Christ 

at the University of Toledo. With reliance on God and 

guidance from the Catholic tradition, we strive to form 

a community of faith which promotes the spiritual, 

intellectual and moral development of all its members, 

so together we can work for justice and peace and offer 

effective leadership in church and society.

A MEMBER OF THE SAINT AGNES DEANERY

MASS ATTENDANCE: AUGUST 11, 2013
Sunday, 11am ................................... 402

CONTRIBUTIONS: JULY 28, 2013
Checks  ................................... $2,320.00
Electronic  ..........................................$0
Loose Collection  ...................... $485.07
Total  ....................................... $2,805.07

Weekly average amount needed  
to meet 2013-2014 budget 
$6,862.75

Required Sunday collection  
needed for the year 
$350,000.00

Amount contributed to date 
$26,588.91 

Thank you for your gifts. We welcome  
all gifts of time, talent and treasure.

PARISH REGISTRATION
At the beginning of each fall semester our parish reconstitutes itself. 
Help us serve you by filling out a card… even if you have done so in 
the past. Students since your information changes each year it is very 
important that you re-register. Please be sure to fill out both sides of 
the registration form. Students who are registered at their home parish 
can also be registered at CCUP because this will be your UT parish. 
Permanent Community members, even though you have probably done so 
many times in the past, please fill out your registration card again. If your 
contact information has not changed since last year then please simply 
put your name on the card and fill out the back. 

MUSIC PRACTICE
Anyone who sings or plays an instrument is invited to join in our Sunday 
celebration of the Eucharist. Music practice is held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 7:30pm. The Tuesday practice is for 4:30pm and 11:00am 
Mass, the Wednesday for 6:00pm.

FALL, 2013 CATHOLIC STUDIES COURSES 
Instructor Dr. Peter Feldmeier: Westerns Religions 08/19/13 to 12/13/13 
Tue/Thur 2-3:15 p.m. Bowman-Oddy Laboratories 1059 and Roman 
Catholicism 8/19/13 to 12/13/13 Tue/Thur 9:30-10:45 a.m. Rocket Hall 
1555. Flyers are available on the table in the Gathering Space. 

CSA missions trip to Jamaica

P: 419.531.4992
F: 419.531.1775

VISIT US AT: 
www.ccup.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
9am - 5pm (Monday through Friday)

Service Music:  Mass of Creation
  G3 #193, #194, #198, #199, #202, #204
Readings:  G3 #1145

Opening Song:   Gather Your People G3 #837
      vs. 1,2,3

Responsorial Psalm:

Preparation of the Gifts: We Will Serve the Lord  G3 #753
      vs. 1,2

Communion:   Come to the Water G3 #584
      vs. 1,2,3,4

Closing Song:   City of God   G3 #766
      vs. 1,2

Music reprinted under OneLicense.net A-720245

Please note: Starting this week, our parish office will return to its regular hours for the school year:
Mon.,Tues.,Wed., Fri., 10:30a.m.-5p.m.

Mass Intentions: Anyone who would 
like a Mass intention said for someone 
at any of our Masses, please call the 
Parish Office for available days and 
Mass times.



Baptisms: This sacrament is generally celebrated the fourth Sunday of each month. Any parents who 
want their child baptized at Corpus Christi University Parish, please call Tom & Lynn Guitteau  at 419-
536-4022 or our Parish Secretary, Becky Fournier at 419-531-4992 for information.

Happenings this Summer

Though the summer pace is slower at Corpus Christi due to many students being gone, there are 
still a number of activities and events that our staff and students participate in:  

• The CSA core board, with Kim and I, led a retreat/planning over-
night at the parish for our newly elected members of the CSA 
Executive board.   

• I have sent out just shy of 100 letters to incoming freshman 
whose contact information we collected through Kim and I’s 
spring high school visits and through other resources. 

• I’ve been giving a summer homily series on our tapestries in the 
sanctuary. All the recorded homilies can be found on our website 
for any weekends you’ve missed.

• Many Permanent Community members volunteered their time to 
help with a grounds clean up in May around the parish. 

• Annual potluck for the Feast of Corpus Christi, Sunday June 
23rd

• Permanent community members, under the leadership of Mike 
Cunningham, served dinner on Thursday, June 27th to the UT 
football team, which started with a talk and prayer I offered for 
the team on the fi eld. 

• Some students and I helped at Bethany House. 
• About 15 students are participating in Bible studies and book 

studies at CCUP 
• One UT student is in Russia on a FOCUS mission trip 
• Renovations to the Newman Rooms are still underway includ-

ing new fl ooring, carpet, paint, drywall, furniture technology and 
kitchen cabinets. So many parishoners have donated time and 
materials to this project - we thank them all so much!

• Collection of professional menswear for UT’s Career Services
• We have new hymnals due to winning a liturgical grant! Thanks 

to Luke Rosen for his leadership in this effort and all choir mem-
bers who helped place the new books in the church.

• New lights are being installed in the church sanctuary. 

Corpus Christi Sunday

Menswear collection

Newman Rooms

As you can see, we try to keep busy when the students are away.  I don’t like to be bored!  We 
know that in a month, the quiet and the slower pace will be gone! 

Fr. Jeremy



Please visit our website for detailed information about programs and activities at www.ccup.org

CCUP WEEKLY ACTIVITY & LITURGICAL CALENDAR
Sunday, August 4
     Mass..........................................11:00 a.m................................................................Church
Monday, August 5
     Mass (For Our Parishioners)........12:05 p.m................................................................Chapel
Wednesday, August 7
     Mass (Fr. Tom Landgraff).............12:05 p.m................................................................Chapel
Friday, August 9
     Mass..........................................12:05 p.m................................................................Chapel
Saturday, August 10
     Mass............................................4:30 p.m................................................................Church
Sunday, August 11
     Mass (James Lissemore).............11:00 a.m................................................................Church

Blue - Student Activities; Red - Permanent Community Activities; Green - All Are Welcome; Purple - Mass

july 21
Attendance

  Saturday, 4:30 p.m.  ............................................................    120
  Sunday, 11 a.m.  ..................................................................   444
  Total  ....................................................................................   564

TITHE: Relay for Life The mission of this community-
based fundraising organization is to raise funds to 
improve cancer survival, decrease the incidence of 
cancer, and improve the quality of life for cancer 
patients and their caretakers. This is the most 
successful fundraiser for the American Cancer 
Society.

PAX CHRISTI

MANNA BAGS: The next Pax Christi Manna Bag sale will take place after both Masses the weekend of 
August 10-11, 2019.  Manna bags are gallon-size ziplock bags filled with an assortment 
of non-perishable food items suitable to give to people in need that you encounter in the 
street or in your everyday travels.  They are a great alternative to giving money or passing 
by someone who is in need.  Each bag costs $3 (cash only, please) and contains $3 worth 
of food.  They are assembled by Pax Christi at cost - this is not a fundraiser.  Stop by after 
Mass to replenish your supply.  Our last two sales sold out...thanks for your support!

STREET OUTREACH: The items most needed for our Street Outreach Ministry are: washcloths, travel-size 
deodorant, medium-size bath gel, fruit snacks/cups, small-size packs of nuts, cookies, pop-open cans chicken/
tuna, small bottles of water and juice packs/boxes. We are always in need of low-cut/ankle, sport socks.  Walmart, 
Sav-A-Lot grocery or other gift cards are also welcome, and are used by our women. The special bin for your 
donations are NOW located in the Coat Closet near the Gathering Space and Becky's Office.  Rahab's Heart and 
the women we are privileged to serve thank you very much for your generosity and continued support!

Wedding Announcement s
 

August 31st - Jason Timberg & Meredith 
Savage
October 18th - Jason Schoen & Lindsey 
Ohlman
October 19th - Jacob Janicek & Carrie 
Lemieux

Please  pray fo r  thes e  coup l e s  as  they prepare  to 
c e l eb rat e

the  Sacrament  o f  Matr imony at  Corpus Chr i s t i .

Fr. Marty Nassr will present "Incarnation - The Mystery of God's All-Embracing Love," a mid-Summer Retreat 
weekend for Women and Men, August 9-11, 2019, at the Regina Spirituality & Conference Center on the Sylvania 
Franciscan Campus, 6832 Convent Blvd., Sylvania, OH 43560.
Cost: $150 for overnight guests;
$75 for commuters;
(Four hot meals and program materials are included).
For more information about this retreat, please call Sr. Joan Jurski, at 419-824-3528, or e-mail jjurski@sistersosf.
org.


